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Ottawa, March 3rd, 1910.

Madam,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your report

on the16. Aplation of the Tobiue Reserve

for the month of February.

In reply I beg to say that, in view of the

continued interest, it is considered advisable to go on

with this work till the end of the month of April at least.

I may add that the sample of work referred to

in your letter did not reach the Department.

It isso-resumed that your salary account for the

month, to which reference is made, will be forwarded by

the Agent in the usual way, when payment will be made.

Your obedient servant,

Secretary.

Miss Annetta A. Bradley,

Teacher

que Point

la Andover, N.B.
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